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HARTT Laura A * WRD

From: Michael Beaty <mike_beaty@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 1:41 PM
To: WRD_DL_rule-coordinator
Subject: Groundwater Allocation Rules

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from mike_beaty@icloud.com. Learn why this is 
important at hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
OWRD, 
 
As a land owner and water user residing in Baker County, I wholly support implementaƟon of the updated OWRD rules 
for issuing new groundwater permits. 
 
IntegraƟng surface and groundwater administraƟon and management is long overdue, as demonstrated by the statewide 
adverse impacts to exisƟng surface and wells from excessive groundwater permiƫng in recent years. 
 
Thank you, 
Michael Beaty 
PO Box 449 
Halfway, Oregon 
97834 
Sent from Mb iPhone 


